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Wilton Park is an executive agency of  

the Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

 

24 November 2015 

 

 

Dear  

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - REQUEST REF: FOI 1030-15 

 

I am writing in response to your email of 27 October 2015 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000. You specifically asked: 

 

1. Please supply a complete list of speakers at Wilton Park in the financial year 2014-15 and the fee 

paid to each speaker.  

 

2. Please supply the total amount paid to guest speakers at Wilton Park in the financial year 2014-15.  

 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information, which you requested.  I 

can confirm that Wilton Park  does hold information relevant to your request. 

Please find the information that Wilton Park can release to you. 

 

1. I can confirm that 753 speakers attended Wilton Park in the financial year 2014-15. No fees were paid to 

speakers.  

 

In respect to providing more detail as to the list of speakers, under section 21 of the Act, we are not 

required to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably accessible to you.  

This information is available from our Wilton Park website.  

 

2. No payment is made to guest speakers at Wilton Park.  

 

Once an FOI request is answered, it is considered to be in the public domain.  To promote transparency, we 

may now publish the response and any material released on gov.uk in the FOI releases section.  All personal 

information in the letter will be removed before publishing.  

The copies of information being supplied to you continue to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and 

Patents Act 1988.  You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you 

are doing and for the purposes of news reporting.  Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, 

would require the permission of the copyright holder.  Most documents supplied by the FCO will have been 

produced by government officials and will be protected by Crown Copyright.  To re-use Crown Copyright 

documents please consult the Open Government Licence v3 on the National Archives website. 

Information you receive which is not subject to Crown Copyright continues to be protected by the copyright of 

the person, or organisation, from which the information originated. You must ensure that you gain their 

permission before reproducing any third party (non-Crown Copyright) information. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Senior Information Risk Officer 

 

http://www.wiltonpark.org.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/foreign-commonwealth-office
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications?keywords=&publication_filter_option=foi-releases&topics%5B%5D=all&departments%5B%5D=foreign-commonwealth-office&official_document_status=all&world_locations%5B%5D=all&from_date=&to_date=&commit=Refresh+results
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/


 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998. We may release this 

personal information to other UK government departments and public authorities 

 


